
 

 

Principal Message for September 20, 2019 

Make-Up Picture Day 
Make-up pictures will be taken Monday, September 23rd.  
  

Individual Student Math EOG/EOC Score Reports 
Individual student score reports from this past Spring Math EOG/EOC testing should go home in 
Monday Folders.  Contact the school if you did not get your child's individual math score report. 
  

Student Safety 
During arrival, all students should be dropped off in the carpool loop, not the bus loop. Safety for 
our students is a priority. Thanks for adhering to this.  
 

Family “Digging into Data” Night 
Please come join us on Thursday, November 7 at 5:30. Pizza will be served from 5:30-6:10 pm. 
There will then be two sessions in the classroom 6:15-7:00 and 7:05-7:50. This is a great 
opportunity to build a partnership with your child’s teacher and how you can support learning at 
home. 
 

Principal Coffee 
You are invited to attend a meeting with the principal on Wednesday, September 25 at 8:00 am. 
I will be discussing our school data and our school improvement plan. Everyone is welcome. 
 

Students track out Friday, September 27th. Students will return Tuesday, October 22nd. 
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